
Australian Air Force Cadets Adelaide Hills (AAFC) 

602 Squadron (AAFC) Woodside is holding an Interest Night 

Friday 29th June 

At our Squadron—Woodside Army Barracks, Inverbrackie 

 

Everyone is invited to come and find out more about the AAFC 
and the challenging, fun activities we offer 

 Training and survival camps 
 Field Craft  
 Navigation 
 Flight 
 Water Activities 
 Firearms Safety and Training 
 Precision Drill Squad 
 Promotional courses 
 Visits, exchanges, Inter Flight Activities 
 AND much, much more 

How exciting would it be to be able to learn to fly before you can drive? 
 

Our Program is accredited by SACE and Duke of Edinburgh Awards 
 

602 Squadron (AAFC) Woodside was established in 1949 and services the local youth of the 
Adelaide Hills and Strathalbyn region. 
 
The AAFC is the leading Australian youth development organisation for females and males, 
recruiting from ages 12 and 9 months to less than 16 years.  Cadets come from all back-
grounds, they form bonds and life long friendships with cadets at state and national levels via 
our National Accredited Development Program.  They learn life skills, leadership, initiative, self 
confidence and discipline, teaching skills, loyalty and fun in a military environment. 
 

For more information about the AAFC log onto www.aafc.org.au 

 
To register your interest in our information night and to gain entry into the Base please 

contact: 
The Commanding Officer FLGOFF (AAFC) Paul Lemar on 0417 203 196  OR               

PLTOFF (AAFC) Brock Le Cert on 0447 338 119   
Or Email co.622sqn@aafc.org.au 


